
 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Over 2000 years ago, 
Jesus saw the peoples’ 

need, prayed and 
provided through an 

unbelievable miracle. 
Today He continues to 
provide for our hunger 
and need, especially in 

the Eucharist.  
 

Children will understand 
how we can offer the 
‘loaves and fishes’ of 
our time, talents and 

prayer to Jesus. They 
will discover that He 

multiplies our offering 
and fills us with His love. 

This week we had a special assembly to celebrate all those who 

made their First Holy Communion this year – congratulations! 

 

‘May you always know the peace of Jesus, the light of his love, and 

the joy of his life within you’ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southwark’s school holiday activity and food programme is for children aged 4 to 16 on benefits-
related free school meals. It runs during the Easter, summer and winter school holidays. The next 
programme runs from 28 July to 29 August. 
 

Each programme will provide: 

• free, nutritious and tasty food 

• fun physical activity sessions 

• a wide range of other exciting activities to suit different ages and personalities 

• opportunities to learn more about food and nutrition for children and their families 
 

All programmes are delivered in line with government health protection guidance to keep young 
people safe. The food and fun programme is funded by the Department for Education.  
Have a look at the programme here: https://www.eequ.org/southwarkfoodandfun 
 

If you have any questions, contact the Holiday Activities and Food team: haf@southwark.gov.uk 

 

As the temperature continues to rise it is even 

more important that your child comes to school 

with a full bottle of water each day. Please also 

ensure that you apply plenty of sun cream in the 

morning and provide your child with a sun hat (no 

caps please). 
 

Please be assured that we also make adjustments 

to ensure that the children don’t become 

overheated such as shortened play times, a fan in 

each classroom and removing ties. 
 

As it is expected to be over 30 degrees at the 

beginning of next week children are not required to 

wear ties to school! 

On Friday 4th of July 8:20am, Year 6 
parents are invited to join their children 

at church as they lead a short mass before 
school. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/holiday-activities-and-food-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-programme-2021
https://www.eequ.org/southwarkfoodandfun
mailto:haf@southwark.gov.uk

